
 
 
 
 

 

        April 8, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
City Hall, Room 244 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Family Caregiver Alliance’s Board of Directors meeting on Tuesday, May 11, 2021 from 6:30 to 8:30 
p.m. will be open to the public.  Due to the COVID19 situation this meeting will be held online via 
Zoom. Those interested in attending should contact lsheridan@caregiver.org for more information. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Kathleen A. Kelly 
Executive Director 
  


